
 
 

According to Professor Maris Turks, 

 

“The award plaque is situated in the Faculty of Materials Science and Applied 

Chemistry, Riga Technical University. 

  

“On July 26th, 2013, the street on which the Faculty is situated was renamed in 

honor to Paul Walden (on the occasion of his 150th anniversary).  Due to Latvian 

orthography and declination, it is written as “Paula Valdena iela”  and its 

international version is “P. Valdena Str.” 

  

“So, the present address is as follows: 

Faculty of Materials Science and Applied Chemistry 

Riga Technical University 

P. Valdena Str. 3 

Riga, LV-1048, Latvia 

  

“It is interesting to note that the award plaque for the work of Paul Walden is 

placed in the building which is on the street bearing his name.” 


